Communication Club holds first meeting of semester

By: Corey Sipe


On September 15 at 3pm, the Communication Club held its first meeting of the Fall ‘99 semester. The meeting was started by President Sandy Heller and Vice President Jolene Nemeth who talked about the goals of the club. The club works on ECTV-61, Eastern Connecticut State University’s cable television channel on the Charter Communication Cable System. The channel’s designation is Channel 95 on cable ready TV’s and on Channel 61 on TV’s that are hooked into a cable box. 

Sandy said that the station will be totally revamped and it will be more presentable. Finances have already been allocated to do the necessary changes for the revamping. She said that plans include cleaning out the TV studio as well as repainting the TV studio floor. The purpose is to make the station something the university can be proud of. Sweatshirts and T-shirts incorporating both the Eastern mascot and the ECTV logo will be made and given to members of the club. 

Sandy introduced Dr. Jaime Gomez the new advisor to the Communication Club. Dr. Gomez is new to the Communication faculty and is from Columbia. The President, Sandy Heller, Vice President Jolene Nemeth, Secretary, Erin Flanigan and Treasurer, Jessica Bateman were elected at the meeting. The club plans to integrate the different communication disciplines that include TV, radio, and journalism.

Fundraisers were also discussed. Possible fundraisers for the club include a Halloween grab bag, raffles, and personalized items such as cups, magnets, and pencils. Other possible future events for the club include socials and parties as well as a trip to Channel 8 and/or to another television station in Connecticut. 

The Club meets Wednesday’s at 3pm at the TV studio located on the 1st floor of the Media Center. All are welcome and new members are given the right to vote at meetings after they attend three meetings. 

